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From: Chris Lake < >
Sent: Monday, 13 February 2023 7:03 PM
To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox
Subject: Bowdens Silver Project

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear person, 
 
I would like to support the approval of the proposal of Silver Mines Limited to develop their Bowdens Silver 
Project. As environmentalists keep insisting on the closure of all Australian coal mines, thus reducing Australia's 
export income, not to mention the royalties that support all Australian States. The development of this vast 
silver project could partially off-set this loss of public income. 
 
Regards 
 
Chris Lake 
 
 




